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THE NDR GROUP HONORED BY THE BOYS & GIRLS CLUB OF NEW
ROCHELLE

NEW YORK—January 26, 2010—The NDR Group was honored by the Boys & Girls
Club of New Rochelle with the Lifetime Membership Award at their 80"
Anniversary Dinner Dance on November 21, 2009.

The NDR Group has been a continued sponsor of the club through contributions and support
for their activities. Their support began in 2001 when the Boys & Girls Club’s Respect Extension
opened at Parkside Place (formerly the MacLeay Apartment Complex).

Over the past 11 years, NDR has played a critical role in the development and growth of the
Respect Extension. They have provided the space for the Boys & Girls Club to operate an after-
school program for children who are residents in complex. Additionally, the NDR Group has
provided financial support for the Club. They continue to support the Boys & Girls Club through
these efforts as the Respect Extension becomes an increasingly crucial program for residents of
Parkside Place.
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ABOUT THE NDR GROUP

The NDR Group, formerly the New Rochelle Neighborhood Revitalization Corporation (NRNRC),
was founded in 1979. The organization has since been committed to its mission of facilitating
and carrying out the preservation and revitalization of neighborhoods through the provision of
affordable housing for families and senior citizens, either by new construction or the



rehabilitation of existing units and buildings. The NDR Group is a not-for-profit company which
focuses on the implementation of housing policy and the redevelopment of local

neighborhoods and construction of new, affordable housing for families and senior citizens.
The organization’s website can be found at www.ndrgrp.com.
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